
Up to $10,000 
BURGLARY AND THEFT OF U.S. MAIL 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $10,000 for information leading 
to the arrest and conviction of the suspect(s) who burglarized the Combs, KY Post Office on 

August 28th, 2019, and May 18th, 2020. The suspect(s) stole U.S. Mail during both incidents.  

Additionally, a white Netgear Arlo camera was stolen from the premises on 
January 10, 2019, and may be related to these thefts. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 2887735 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




